
      7th October 2021 

Diary dates         
             

      W/C 11.10.21 —Parent’s evenings by zoom 

             20.10.21—Year 6 Open mornings to Carres/KSHS 

             21.10.21— Bag2School  

             21.10.21— Last day of term 

             01.11.21–   First day of term 

            04.11.21—  Wrates photographer 

             17.11.21—  NHS flu vacs (nasal spray) 

WC 11th October  

There is still time to book your zoom 
meeting slot on; 

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

 History/Archaeology club available to book on 
ParentPay. Places are still available.  
 

This is a local history club, run by the Heritage 
centre for 6 weeks.  They will look at the history 
of Heckington, archaeology, archaeological digs 
and how to use artefacts etc.   Miss Coogan and 
Mrs Brown will also be helping. 

 

It will take place on a Thursday 
afterschool, starting on 4th 
November and finishing on  9th 
December at 3:35pm - 4:35pm. 
Places are limited to 25 children 
in KS2 (KS1 will be next year) so 
early booking is advisable. The 
total cost of the six week club is 
£15.20. Please log on to 
ParentPay to book.  Our Harvest display.  

Little Windmills 
We now provide breakfast club from 7:30am and after school club up until 6:00pm. Please 

book the sessions you require via parent pay. We have lots of fun craft and sports 
activities to join in with.  

To find out more, please contact the office  on 01529 460633 or 
enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you so much for your generous donations for harvest.  These have now been passed on to 
Sleaford Community Larder and your donations will make a huge difference to those families in 
need. Year 3 and Year 6 led our harvest festival celebrations last week and did a fantastic job 
and it was lovely to be able to visit St. Andrew’s church. 

Could I please just remind you all that we do have a rolling entry into school between 8.40 and 
8.50 a.m.  It has been brought to my attention that there are a number of families queuing 
before this time and this may be causing some issues with cars trying to get into the car park as 
well.  Please be mindful of the traffic in order to keep everyone safe and remember that you can 
arrive at any time between 8.40 and 8.50 so there is no need to queue. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 
Headteacher  




